
Thursday 17th December 
6.30-9.00pm 

181 Blues Point Road, North Sydney 

THE EARLY DANCE CONSORT 

RSVP 14 Dec  9416 5765  0400 104 969 
enquiries@earlydanceconsort.com.au 

www.EarlyDanceConsort.com.au 

Dear EDC Students & Friends,  
It’s time for our Christmas & End of Year 
Party, for students past & present, friends 
and family.  No charge, low key, catch up 
with friends, and celebrate with dance. 
Wear something cool & festive + dancing 
shoes.  Please bring a plate of easy finger 
food to share (no need for knives/forks) &/
or something non-alcoholic to drink. Cups & 
plates are provided.  

We’d love you to join us to round off the 
year. Hope to see you soon.  Happy 
Christmas/holidays & best wishes, 

John & Fiona. 
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